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January 23, 2009

C. Abbonizio Contractors, Inc.
Peter Abbonizio, President
PO Box 315

Sewell, NJ 08080

Re:  NJ Motorsports Park

Dear Peter,

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the NJMS Raceway Project staff for their
excellent performance on this project.

Your timely completion of over $6 million dollars of work consisting of all the underground
utilities and two bridges was very instrumental in ensuring the project was completed on time.

We were able to not only complete the project on time, but also able to totally close out the
project within (45) forty-five days because your work, and the work of other contractors, was

performed in accordance with the contract documents.

Please express to your staff our thanks for a project well done. We look forward to our
continued working relationship on the next project.

Sincerely,

Michael S. Bertino, PE
President
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